Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 10:06 AM

To: Darian Kaderabek

Cc: Greg Minikel; Nick Reimer; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: Re: Fwd: External: School crossing

Hi Alder Kaderabek,

| can ask Amber to put this on for discussion. However after looking at maps of the area, | don't know what can be done.
There is a traffic control at 8th and Washington one block away, the area is clearly marked as a school zone with reduced
speed and marked cross walks. The cost of putting in flashing signals at the school is prohibitive not to mention only a
handful of MPSD schools have them which would be a bone of contention for those parents.

The only possible solution | can see is if the school would purchase a crosswalk flasher system and we installed it.

| have copied Chief Reimer and Greg Minikel for thier input as well.

Amber, can we please add to the agenda for next week?

Thanks all.

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman
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On Mar 8, 2023, at 9:05 AM, Darian Kaderabek <dkaderabek@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Hi Alder Schlei,

This is the second email | have received regarding safety around this area - the other was from the Kratz family. Could
we add a discussion about this to our agenda for next week or is it too late now for this month? Welcome back and
thanks for bringing a little bit of sunshine back with you!

Kindly,
Alderwoman Darian Kaderabek (she/her)

Begin forwarded message:

From: charlene bordeau <bonzo4207900@gmail.com>
Date: March 6, 2023 at 6:09:32 PM CST

To: Darian Kaderabek <DKaderabek@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: School crossing

To whom it may concern:

Since the inception of the new traffic pattern on South 8" street, it has been very
difficult to cross to get my kids to and from school at First German. During the
morning drop off and after school pick up times, we can wait as long as ten minutes
to get across this intersection. Traffic lines can extend all the way from the light on

Washington and 8" by Courthouse Pub down beyond Marshall street. There is the
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added concern of new drivers using this as a route to get to and from Lincoln High
School. This is a huge safety concern for our school families especially those who
have kids that walk or bike to/from school. We would greatly appreciate some
attention being given as to how to make this intersection safer for all who use it.

Thank you
Sincerely
Charlene lubeck
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